
 
 
  
  
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE AT AN EVENT 
 

HYLAND HILLS PARK AND RECREATION DISTRICT  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that three or more members of the Board of Directors 
of the HYLAND HILLS PARK AND RECREATION DISTRICT, State of 
Colorado, may attend the Special District Association Conference scheduled for 
September 15 – 18, 2025, which includes members from the staff, community and 
District’s Board of Directors.  The Special District Association Conference will be 
held at the Keyston Conference Center located at 21966 U.S. Hwy. 6, Keystone, CO 
80435. A quorum of the District’s Board of Directors may be present, however, no 
District Board action on any District matter will be taken.   
 
If you have any questions concerning this issue, please contact the District Board 
office at 303-650-7506, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE HYLAND HILLS PARK AND RECREATION 
DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS. 
 
Danielle Grosh 
Secretary, Hyland Hills Board of Directors  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


